
 
 
 
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 

MINISTER OF NATIONAL UNITY 

CELEBRATE UNITY IN DIVERSITY THIS TADAU KAAMATAN 
 

Putrajaya , 29 May 2020 - A very happy Tadau Kaamatan. 

 

1. As the people of Sabah prepare to celebrate Tadau Kaamatan, we 

are reminded of the diverse festivals we as Malaysians are privileged to 

share.  

 

2. While we will not be able to come together in person to celebrate 

Tadau Kaamatan, we are called upon to stay at home in order to reduce 

the threat of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

3. I am sure it is our hope that our sacrifice today will soon bring about 

a safer environment for Malaysians.  

 

4. Through it all, let us keep upholding the spirit of unity to preserve 

the stability, peace and harmony of our nation.  

 

5. May this year’s harvest festival bring renewed hope to all of us. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
It is my privilege to wish all Malaysians celebrating, Kotobian Tadau 

Tagazo Do Kaamatan. 

 

Stay United, Stay Safe, Stay At Home 

 

#semangatkekitaan #raikanbersama 

 

DATUK HALIMAH MOHAMED SADIQUE 
Minister of National Unity 
29 May 2020 

 
- END -   
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